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We held a Heavenly Tribal Messiah workshop and blessing for the first time in the cities of Medellin and
Bogota.

With group work of our blessed families in both cities, we invited about 70 people. Among them, there
were 22 previously married couples who barely knew our movement received the Blessing. The newly
blessed families were inspired and so they promised to support the work of heavenly tribal messiah
among their families and relatives. In addition, our Ambassadors for peace wants to bring people from
their contacts to the blessing.

This event was a powerful energetic event for our blessed families, helping them to revive their spirit and
heart and understand True Parents direction for the Tribal Messiah's mission. Therefore, there are more
people and more families who wishes to fulfill their mission as heavenly tribal messiah and in involve in
some other activities, which we planned already in other cities in our nation.

We hope these activities bring many blessings to people and at the same time, give great joy to Heavenly
Parents and True Parents.



